
LOOKING AHEAD IN THE R,&PTOR P•:•EARCH NEWS 

The editors hope our• readers have found the contents of the 
newsletter interesting a•d worthwhile. We hope to have more on 
these topics and more on New topics in the future. We shall 
solicit notes on various topics but shall also welcome contribu- 
tions. 

Some examples of the type of material we would welcome are: 
(1) reports from different universities and colleges on the types 
of research being done on raptors; (2) similar information from 
other organizations such as state and federal wildlife agencies; 
(3) reports on developments in pesticide detection; (4) biblio- 
graphical material; (5) translations of important foreign papers. 
We hope the readers will have other ideas which they may wish to 
pass on to other News readers. Eventually the Foundation may be 
able to publish f"or•gl papers, reports, or monographs in addition 
to this informal newsletter. We would also welcome comments on 
the style, format, and publication frequency of the News as well 
as ideas on the activities and development of the Raptor Research 
Foundation. 


